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Winter Needs Donation Drive 

 

Our Primetime afterschool program is hosting a 

winter needs donation drive through December 

13th. Please donate socks, gloves, hats, and 

shoes for boys and girls ages 4 to 12 years old. 

Please bring donations to the cafeteria door 

between the hours of 6:00 and 7:30 a.m. and 

3:15 and 5:55 p.m. Monday-Friday through 

December 13th. Together, we will help our 

students stay warm this winter. Thank you for 

your support! 

f 

Parent Portal 

 

Please register for Parent Portal/Infinite 

Campus so that you can view your student’s 

grades, attendance, schedule, progress reports, 

and report cards. Once you register, you will 

have this access until your student graduates 

from 12th grade or leaves the Richmond County 

School System. Please scan the QR code below 

for further instructions and to get started. 
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Free Tutoring! 

All students have access to 

free tutoring 24/7 through 

FEV tutoring! The tutoring is 

virtual and available at 

www.fevtutor.com. 

f 

A Look Ahead 

 

December 17th:  
Quarter 2 ends 
 

December 18th-January 3rd: 

School closed for winter break 
 

January 4th: 

Quarter 3 begins 

 

January 17th: 

School closed for Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

 

January 18th: 

100th Day of School! 
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Character Word of the Month 

Generosity 

Sharing or giving, and 

being unselfish 


